
From: Frances Cooke [franc4103@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, 6 August 2001 3:32 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC inquiry

I would like to add my voice to the current inquiry into methods of appointment to the
ABC Board. It is vital that we have a management board free of a political agenda, to
ensure our national broadcaster is truly independent and representative.

Frances Cooke




